
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro             Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Bishop Airport Commercial Services Terminal in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Inyo, located at 168 North 

Edwards Street, Independence, California 93526.  

 

The funding will be used to construct an approximately 20,000 square yard concrete apron at the 

location of the proposed three-gate commercial service terminal to the northwest of the existing 

terminal. The new location will allow construction to move forward without impacting the 

current service and will allow for eventual separation of commercial passenger operations and 

general aviation activities. The environmental review will commence this spring and Inyo 

County is in the process of acquiring an on-call engineering firm to begin the design of the 

terminal and apron projects. If funding is available, construction will begin in 2024 or 2025. This 

project is included in the Airport Capital Improvement Program for the Bishop Airport in FY 

2025. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

___________________    

Jay Obernolte      

Member of Congress 

 


